

You are invited to join us for our

ANNUAL REGIONAL RALLY

on

SATURDAY 4TH OCTOBER

at

Lower Broadheath Memorial Hall, WR2 6QY

Doors open: 10.00 am

Rally: 11.00 am - 4.30 pm

A mixture of team ringing, massed ringing (with Jenny Barraclough, Rowena Shipley and Jane Smith), plus other activities.

BYO lunch, Tea, coffee and *cake* will be available as well as a Chinese raffle

£15 per person, £10 for school-age students

Massed ringing music will be circulated in advance.

The region's 5 octave set of bells and handchimes will be available for use.

Replies to be sent by Saturday 6th September via email to

Margaret Moss: margaretcmoss@btinternet.com

Please state the number attending, whether attending as a team, together with your table requirements.

Payment can be made in advance via BACS to WMHRGB, sort code: 00823979, Account No.30 - 94 - 99,

or

cheque /cash on the day.